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I have recently moved from Springfield MO to rural Fordland MO 
, 65652. My family had broadband access in Springfield, however now we

do not have wired access. The telephone provider for this area, Century Link, claims
to have wired broadband access available but, when we setup an account we
discovered that in fact the actual wired infrastructure would not support broadband
service. We do have access through our cell phone provider, but it is cost prohibitive
to use as much as we would like.
Are there any plans to extend wired service or affordable service to this area?
 

Regards,
Gerald Fleming
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